
 

 

PARENT INPUT CLASS PLACEMENT 2022 

We have begun the task of organising classes for next year. At this stage details of our staffing for 2022 are 
not yet finalised. A number of our current teachers may not be returning next year while some staff may be 
in different buildings, teaching different year levels. 

We recognise that some parents have information about their children which will be important to consider 

during this placement process. This form is an opportunity for you to communicate relevant information 

about your child's learning which may have bearing on class placement. If you have any vital information to 

share with us, it is very important that you complete the information below. 

Please Note -filling in and returning this form is optional. 

Parental information will be considered along with other relevant information, however it is NOT an 
opportunity to select your child's class teacher or your child's friends. Every child has the opportunity to 
name friends from their own year level. We guarantee placement with one friend. Please be aware that 
class teachers will be reading this information. 

I consider the following information relevant to my child's placement for next year: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note — Parental information will be considered along with other relevant information 

Child’s Name:___________________________   Current Year Level: __________ 

Current Class Teacher: ____________________   2020 Class Teacher: _________ 

Parent Name: ____________________________   Signature: __________________ 

Daytime contact Number: ___________________ 

Please return to the Front Office by 5:30pm Wednesday 20th October 2021 


